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March 15th 2018
Commandant
Escuela Superior de Guerra
Military Forces of Colombia
Dear Commandant             ,
On behalf of the IDF Chief of General Staff Lt. General Gadi Eizenkot, I am honored to invite the Escuela Superior de Guerra to the Israeli National Defense College, from the 2nd to the 4th of September, 2018. 
Following the success achieved over our previous cooperation, your college contributes vastly to the deepening of the mutual understanding between our respective militaries regarding primary contemporary strategic issues, and enhancing the strong relations between our two countries. 

I would like to thank you for your corporation thus far, and very much hope that you will look favorably upon this invitation.



Sincerely, 









MG         Amir         Baram                 
Commandant      of      the
IDF      Military     Colleges
